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October 12, 2011 

Circular No.  SBP-DPC-0073-2011 

 

 

General Manager 

 

       Subject: Changes to Committee’s Name. 

 

Dear General Manager: 

For relevant purposes, this Superintendency would like to inform you that the United Nations 

Security Council Committee has submitted a copy of letter SCA/2/11(23), whereby the 

President of the Security Council Committee, pursuant to Resolution 1267 (1999) concerning to 

Al-Qaida, the Taliban, and individuals and entities associated with Al-Qaida, informs that on 30 

June 2011, the Security Council decided to change the name of the Committee, due to changes 

on its mandate.  The 1267 Committee only will have the sanctions list on individuals and 

entities associated with Al-Qaida. The list on the Taliban will be managed by the 1988 

Committee. 

For further knowledge about this document, please visit the following URL address: 

 

http://www.un.org/sc/committees/1267/  

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

Amauri A. Castillo  

Interim Superintendent 

 
/pw 

 

http://www.un.org/sc/committees/1267/consolist.shtml

